
Morning Announcements

 
 

August 2024 
 
 
Aug 30th 
 
The Science National Honor Society is accepting applications for membership 
through September 8th. Membership is only offered to current juniors and seniors. 
Information about membership requirements and the application process can be found 
under Patriot News on the AFHS homepage. Please contact Mrs. Cattrell if you have 
any questions. 
 
Attention Juniors and Seniors! Do you have a passion for Social Studies? There will be 
an interest meeting for Rho Kappa the National Social Studies Honor Society during 
Pat Time on September 16 in Room 4230. Sign up today! 
 
Aug 29th 
 
Attention All students interested in participating in the fall play "The Giver". There will 
be an interest meeting today  immediately after school in the auditorium until 4pm. You 
will receive information about Auditions, Tech Crew interviews, and more. Hope to see 
you there. 
 
The Science National Honor Society is accepting applications for membership 
through September 8th. Membership is only offered to current juniors and seniors. 
Information about membership requirements and the application process can be found 
under Patriot News on the AFHS homepage. Please contact Mrs. Cattrell if you have 
any questions. 
 
PSAT Registration is now open for students in grades 9-11. Registration will remain 
open until September 3rd at 11:59pm. Due to ordering deadlines, no late registrations 
will be accepted. Registration AND payment are required to complete registration. 
WCPSS will offer the test free of charge to AFHS juniors who have a weighted GPA of 



4.375 or higher. These students were contacted directly via email by Mrs. Matthews 
about registering for the test. The registration form can be found on the AFHS website. 
Please see Mrs. Matthews for any additional questions.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Aug 28th 
 
Attention All students interested in participating in the fall play "The Giver". There will be 
an interest meeting Thursday the 29th, immediately after school in the auditorium until 
4pm. You will receive information about Auditions, Tech Crew interviews, and more. 
Hope to see you there. 
 
Attention Freshmen, if you are interested in running for Student Council, please see the 
main AFHS website for application and dates.  You can see Ms. Wooten in 2237 for 
questions 


